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I oppose the City of Portland’s base bill in HB 4131 - weakening of restrictions on 

police use of tear gas & munition weapons against protestors & street medics.  

 

Tear gas is a dangerous weapon that has already been banned in war. It has no 

place being used in our city.  

 

We support the amendment for stronger protections submitted by civil rights 

advocates in HB 4131-3. 


